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Brenda Wheeler

Subject: FW: Dawn Mcgauley hearing with Planning Comission May 6, 2025

 

From: Tracy Andress <tracy.andress85@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 1:37:25 PM 
To: Jeff Beiermann <jbeiermann@blairnebraska.org>; James Letcher <jletcher@blairnebraska.org>; Mindy Rump 
<mrump@blairnebraska.org>; Shelly Jones <shellyj@blairnebraska.org> 
Subject: Dawn Mcgauley hearing with Planning Comission May 6, 2025  
  
Hello,   
 
I want to start off by saying thank you for reading this email. I'm a mother of two girls who currently and 
have in the past attended Dawn Mcgauley's Inhome daycare. I was in search of childcare back in January 
of 2022 when another inhome daycare in Blair decided to shut down. I had a 3 year old and a 3 month old 
in need of care fast. Searching through all my options with no luck due to all the daycares in town with no 
openings, I finally got the best news. Dawn had openings for my girls. I am a full time working mother who 
has a job in Blair and was so greatful to have care in town. Now my daughter who currently attends Dawn 
Mcgauley's daycare since she was 3 months old still needs childcare along with the other children who 
attend her daycare so the parents are able to work and know their kids are in good hands and have a safe 
place for them to attend during the day. Please, as a parent I'm asking you to let Dawn Mcgauley's 
Daycare continue as a business for the community and personally for our families that need the care. 
Please forward to whoever needs to read this email. 
 
Thank you so much, 
 
Tracy Andress  
 


